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As a regular visitor to Whitstable since I was a very young child I object to the development of Brooklands Farm. 
Already Whitstable is at saturation point. More houses will mean more people, more cars hence more traffic. 
Already the water company can’t cope , pumping sewage into the sea . How long before they can’t provide the 
required amount of water leading to hosepipe bans. 
The loss of agricultural land, the effect on wildlife with local countryside disappearing under concrete is frightening 
and could lead to local flooding . 
Also more people will require doctors and dentists leading to less healthcare for local people. All of the above lead 
me to object most strongly to the development of Brooklands Farm. 
Yours Sincerely 
G.H.Reeves 
Gerald Howard Reeves 

 
 

 
 
 




